
 

 

 

 

Thomas Hall, 

Cowley Bridge Road, 

Exeter EX4 5AD 

 

17 October 2019 

 

Dear Ms Darling, 

Freedom of Information Act Request – School Improvement Plan 

Further to your recent Freedom of Information Act Request dated 20th September 2019 

seeking information about the school improvement plan (SIP) for Steiner Academy Exeter. 

We are pleased to enclose the current SIP which was sent out to parents earlier this year. 

Your rights 

 You have the right to make a complaint if you are not happy with how this Freedom of 

Information request has been handled by us. To make a complaint, please contact our 

Data Protection Officer at datprotection@steineracademyexeter.org.uk . 

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of your complaint, you have the right to refer 

matter to the Information Commissioner’s Office, who can be contacted by email at 

casework@ico.org.uk or by post at Customer Contact, Information Commissioner's Office, 

Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF. 

Further information about your data protection rights can be found on the Information 

Commissioner’s Office website at www.ico.org.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 
Alice Knight 
Data Protection Link Officer 
01392 757371 ext 209 
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